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Dear colleagues and friends,
 

We are in the middle of Grüne Woche, the International Green Week in Berlin! From Tuesday, 22 January to Friday, 25 January the ENRD Contact Point team will join DG AGRI and EAFRD project holders at the DG AGRI stand in Hall 4.2/121. Make sure to stop by!

 

Grüne Woche is one of the most important international trade fairs for agriculture, horticulture and food. This year, the ENRD has teamed up with a number of different EAFRD project holders to show how rural development works on the ground. Visit the DG AGRI stand to learn about how LEADER is driving climate action by local communities in the Black Forest, or how food branding is strengthening local producers in Poland.

 

Other highlights include the “Open Farms”, where over 20 different partners, from farmers to shopkeepers, come together to strengthen the local food supply chain in the Nuthe-Nieplitz region; or the “Fantastic for families – from Burgenland to Saxonia” initiative, which showcases how transnational cooperation can support the collaborative development of local recreational facilities for families and children.

 

These are just some examples of the range of activities at the DG AGRI stand. The full program is available here.
 

See you in Berlin!

 

Kind regards,

 

ENRD Contact Point
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